## ASSOCIATION OF RESERVE CITY BANKERS

105 West Adams Street, Chicago, 3

c/o The Riggs National Bank, Washington, D. C. January 24, 1945

Honorable Harry D. White, Assistant Secretary of the Treasury, Treasury Department, Washington 25, D. C.

Dear Dr. White:

Thank you so much for your favor of January 19, in which you so kindly sent me the answers to the twenty-two questions which were submitted on the International Monetary Fund and the International Bank for Reconstruction and Development; also for calling to my attention where I may get the additional data as discussed at the time of our conference.

I assure you I appreciate your remarks with respect to the meeting on January 4, and feel that our conference was an exceedingly satisfactory one in view of the free and impartial discussion which took place.

With kindest regards, I remain

Yours very sincerely,

/s/ Robert V. Fleming

President.

## ASSOCIATION OF RESERVE CITY BANKERS

105 West Adams Street, Chicago, 3

c/o The Riggs National Bank, Washington, D. C. January 24, 1945

Honorable Harry D. White, Assistant Secretary of the Treasury, Treasury Department, Washington 25, D. C.

Dear Dr. White:

Thank you so much for your favor of January 19, in which you so kindly sent me the answers to the twenty-two questions which were submitted on the International Monetary Fund and the International Bank for Reconstruction and Development; also for calling to my attention where I may get the additional data as discussed at the time of our conference.

I assure you I appreciate your remarks with respect to the meeting on January 4, and feel that our conference was an exceedingly satisfactory one in view of the free and impartial discussion which took place.

With kindest regards, I remain

Yours very sincerely,

/s/ Robert V. Fleming
President.